Amx Harvex

From: Jeanette Coffin

Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 11:22 AM

To: amd567@gmail.com

Cc: Colleen Willger; Adam Searing; Amy Ryan; Bervely Joassaint; Camille Berry; Jeanne Brown; Jess

Anderson; Karen Stegman; Lauren Williams; Michael Parker; Pam Hemminger; Paris Miller-Foushee;
Tai Huynh; Amy Harvey; Ann Anderson; Carolyn Worsley; James Baker; Laura Selmer; Loryn Clark;
Mary Jane Nirdlinger; Maurice Jones; Ran Northam; Ross Tompkins; Sabrina Oliver

Subject: FW: Message from Website

Thank you for your correspondence with the Town of Chapel Hill. The Mayor and Town Council are interested
in what you have to say. By way of this email, | am forwarding your message to the Mayor and each of the
Council Members, as well as to the appropriate staff person who may be able to assist in providing additional
information or otherwise addressing your concerns.

Again, thank you for your message.
Sincerely,

Jeanette Coffin

Jeanette Coffin

Office Assistant

Town of Chapel Hill Manager’s Office
405 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
Chapel Hill, NC 27514

(0) 919-968-2743 | (f) 919-969-2063

From: info@townofchapelhill.org <info@townofchapelhill.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 11:16 AM

To: Town Council <mayorandcouncil@townofchapelhill.org>
Subject: Message from Website

External email: Don't click links or attachments from unknown senders. To check or report forward to
[reportspam@townofchapelhill.org

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact Mayor and Council

Date & Time: 06/16/2022 11:16 AM

Response #: 575

Submitter ID: 14399

IP address: 2607:fb90:752c:ec9b:5¢97:a041:6986:e6c9

Time to complete: 1 min., 40 sec.




Survey Details

Page 1

Submit the form below or email mayorandcouncil@townofchapelhill.org.

1. Name

Adriana Diaz

2. Residency*

(o) ' am not a resident of Chapel Hill

3. Message

Hello,

As a former student and resident of Chapel Hill, | love my community and wish to see it thrive. | have been witness to and
personally dealt with the housing crisis in Chapel Hill and strongly support the building of apartments on 101 E Rosemary. It
is imperative we create more affordable housing and downtown Chapel Hill is the perfect opportunity

4. If you would like us to contact you regarding this issue, please provide an email or telephone number.
amd567@gmail.com

Note: Mail sent to or received from the Town of Chapel Hill is subject to publication under the provisions of the North
Carolina public records law.

Thank you,
Town of Chapel Hill, NC

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.



